
Wednesday 20th September 2023

Dear Year 4 families,

Re: 4T Intensive Swimming Lessons

We are excited to let you know that Year 4 pupils will have two weeks of intensive swimming lessons
during the Autumn term. These are a mandatory part of the PE curriculum which children must attend.
These lessons will take place from Monday 25th September until Friday 6th October.

The lessons will take place daily, for 1 hour, and will be held at Britannia Leisure Centre, Pitfield St,
London N1 5FT. Children will need to arrive at school no later than 8.30am as we need to be ready
and at the poolside by 9.00am for our lesson. Pupils will travel on foot to and from the venue. You can
also drop your child at the leisure centre if this is easier for you - in this case please ensure you arrive
no later than 8.45am.

In order to partake in the swimming lessons, it is essential that children have the following items:

● swimming costume/swimming shorts (above the knee)
● swimming goggles
● swimming caps (both boys and girls)
● towel
● plastic bag (for wet kit)

Please sign and return the consent slip below to the school office by Friday 22nd September 2023.

Kind regards,

Matt Trahair
Headteacher
______________________________________________________________________________________

I give my child………………………………………………………………………………… in 4T permission to take part in the
swimming lessons at The Britannia Leisure Centre from 25th September to 6th October 2023

My child will need to take the following medication with them………………………………………….……………

Signed…………………………………………..……………………. Contact phone number……………………...……………………


